
From: Meghan MacNeil
To: Landmark - Community Planning and Development; Planningboard - CPD; dencc - City Council; District 1

Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Copy of Letter of Support Template - La Raza Park Historic Designation
Date: Saturday, April 15, 2023 9:52:17 AM
Attachments: Copy of Letter of Support Template - La Raza Park Historic Designation.pdf

Please see attached.
Thank you,
Meghan MacNeil
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mailto:dencc@denvergov.org
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April 15th, 2023


Re: La Raza Park Historic Designation


Dear Members of the Denver City Council, Planning Board, and Landmark Preservation
Commission,


I am offering this letter to show my support of the historic designation of La Raza Park which is
being led by community and advanced by Councilwoman Amanda P. Sandoval. La Raza Park
has deep cultural ties in the Northside and was a vital part of the Chicano Movement in Denver.
Following the name change from Columbus Park to La Raza Park in December 2020, there was
a deep desire from the community to formally acknowledge the importance of La Raza Park
during Denver’s entire history. The recommendation to Landmark La Raza Park also came from
Community Planning and Developments, first-ever Historic Context Study, Nuestra Historias:
Mexican American/Chicano/ Latino Histories in Denver.


La Raza Park is in the heart of the Sunnyside neighborhood. Within the park, you will find some
very distinct features such as the Kiosko, the only one in Denver, the “El Viaje” or The Journey
mural found on the Kiosko’s ceiling painted by Denver artist David Ocelotl Garcia, the Plaza de
la Raza, and “La Raza Unida” sculpture by the world-famous artist Emanuel Martinez. La Raza
Park serves as home to many community activities such as Dia De Los Muertos, Xupantla (the
Summer Solstice), La Raza Park Day, quinceaneras, and family picnics.


The historic designation of La Raza Park will ensure the vast history of the park will be
preserved and the culture and the historic significance will be part of Denver and the Northside
community forever. As mentioned in the application, “La Raza Park has been the beating heart of
generations of Denverites... The significance of the park transcends its physical characteristics
and has truly come to represent the Northside and Denver’s wider Latino/Chicano communities.”


Thank you for your consideration and we ask again you vote in favor of the historic nomination
of La Raza Park.


Sincerely,


Meghan MacNeil
4355 Umatilla Street, Denver, CO, 80211







This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.

     Report Suspicious     ‌

From: tommyray sena
To: Torres, Jamie C. - CC XA1405 President Denver City Council; District 1 Comments; Denver City Council CORA

Request; Deborah Ortega - Councilwoman At Large; Gilmore, Stacie M. - CC XA1404 Member Denver City
Council; District 9; Flynn, Kevin J. - CC Member District 2 Denver City Council; Black, Kendra A. - CC Member
District 4 Denver City Council; City Council District 5; dencc - City Council; Landmark - Community Planning and
Development; TommyRay Sena; Dierschow, Becca - CPD City Planner Senior

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Denver City Council Meeting Monday 6-26-23 Making- Denver LaRaza Park A- Landmark-2023
Date: Sunday, June 25, 2023 9:44:44 AM
Attachments: New elected 2023 Mayor the Honorable Mr.docx

Hello my name is TommyRay Sena, 720-366-8278,  please help me making sure that
all Denver City Council Members & all Landmark Commissioners gets a copy of my
attachment please I live and take care of my 86 year old mother around the same
time of meeting I give my mother her medication and dinner please help me making
sure all Mayoral elected Landmark Commissioners & All Newly Elected & Present
2023 City Council Members gets a copy, may god bless you & enjoy your great week
ahead! Much respect and appreciation! TommyRay Sena

'Live Life, Don't Let Life Live You' TommyRay Sena, Denver Latino Commission
Mayoral Appointee 2023  Perseverance: Persistence: Patience: & "Prevailing"
with a blessing!

https://us-phishalarm-ewt.proofpoint.com/EWT/v1/M87Ej6RJKlw!i2PGgYP96Pj9rQcW_SQ-Ja_rKRhHpSm1y-Xc3mTus94p4X0r5eEeJ-ten9mkNurXHl8Um9Y1RxyZJWKH6qsHFKxJoNkf8JIO2eY$
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To-Our- Denver Mayor the honorable Mr. Michael Hancock & New elected Mayor the Honorable Mr. Mike Johnston sir! & As Well as Our- Newly Elected & Present City of Denver Council Members Who Server the Greater Good of  Denver & All of Its Citizens, This Message is to All Landmark Commissioners, I am here asking for your support as well as YOUR VOTE YES Not Only for Those Who Live in The Greater North West Denver Community Neighborhood & Business’s! For All of Denver making a vibrant historic City & Beyond its vision!



On behalf as a newly elected 2023 Denver Latino Commissioner TommyRay Sena,

Commissioner I support and endorse this remarkable future historically LaRaza Park to be a 

Denver Landmark 2023 & Beyond! It’s been a park for community- strengthen, empowerment, social equality, togetherness serving as a sanctuary & gathering for the 

Denver Latino Community & All of Denver citizens on many critical issues in civil rights and social justice & 

Equality inclusion & diversity as a platform voice & voter! Si Se Puede. I am a native of North Denver since Day One!

Grew up across the street from Sloan’s Lake in the Denver Jewish community! I personally thank you Leaders, We Ask YOU! Vote Yes! 

To Our Vibrant Mayor & All City of Denver Council-members & Denver Landmark Commissioners! Much Respect & Appreciation to you and sincerely, to the Community of Denver & it’s citizens in our North West Denver neighborhood! ASKING FOR YOUR VOICE & VOTE IN SUPPORTING! IN  Making- History! IN-Name Denver’s LaRaza Park a Denver- Landmark 2023 & Beyond For All of Denver & It’s Citizens! The Late Willie Velasquez, once said! “Su Voto Es Su Voz! “Your Vote Is Your Voice” Thank you! Your Vote Is Our Voice!





From: Marlene DeLaRosa
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: Letter of Suppprt
Date: Monday, May 1, 2023 4:40:58 PM

Please accept this letter of support in regard to the historic designation of La Raza Park

Marlene De La Rosa
Denver Latino Commission
720-351-1290

 Letter of support La Raza
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From: Jill Mullen
To: District 1 Comments; Landmark - Community Planning and Development; Planningboard - CPD; dencc - City

Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Historic Preservation La Raza Park
Date: Friday, April 28, 2023 12:35:23 PM
Attachments: Support of the historic designation of La Raza Park - Jill Mullen.pdf

Hello, please find attached my letter of support for the historic designation of La Raza Park. 

Thank you!
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April 28, 2023


Re: La Raza Park Historic Designation


Dear Members of the Denver City Council, Planning Board, and Landmark Preservation
Commission,


My name is Jill Mullen, and I serve as the District 1 Appointee to the Denver Parks and
Recreation Advisory Board. I am offering this letter to show my support of the historic
designation of La Raza Park which is being led by community and advanced by Councilwoman
Amanda P. Sandoval. La Raza Park has deep cultural ties in the Northside and was a vital part
of the Chicano Movement in Denver. Following the name change from Columbus Park to La
Raza Park in December 2020, there was a deep desire from the community to formally
acknowledge the importance of La Raza Park during Denver’s entire history. The
recommendation to Landmark La Raza Park also came from Community Planning and
Developments, first-ever Historic Context Study, Nuestra Historias: Mexican American/Chicano/
Latino Histories in Denver.


La Raza Park is in the heart of the Sunnyside neighborhood. Within the park, you will find some
very distinct features such as the Kiosko, the only one in Denver, the “El Viaje” or The Journey
mural found on the Kiosko’s ceiling painted by Denver artist David Ocelotl Garcia, the Plaza de
la Raza, and “La Raza Unida” sculpture by the world-famous artist Emanuel Martinez. La Raza
Park serves as home to many community activities such as Dia De Los Muertos, Xupantla (the
Summer Solstice), La Raza Park Day, quinceaneras, and family picnics.


The historic designation of La Raza Park will ensure the vast history of the park will be
preserved and the culture and the historic significance will be part of Denver and the Northside
community forever. As mentioned in the application, “La Raza Park has been the beating heart
of generations of Denverites... The significance of the park transcends its physical
characteristics and has truly come to represent the Northside and Denver’s wider
Latino/Chicano communities.”


Thank you for your consideration and we ask again you vote in favor of the historic nomination
of La Raza Park.


Sincerely,


/s/ Jill Mullen
4561 Zuni st., Denver, CO 80211







From: Alejandra Castañeda
To: Landmark - Community Planning and Development; Planningboard - CPD; dencc - City Council; District 1

Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] I support La Raza Park"s Historic Designation
Date: Wednesday, April 19, 2023 7:58:51 AM

Dear Members of the Denver City Council, Planning Board, and Landmark Preservation Commission, 

I am sending this letter to show my support for the historic designation of La Raza Park, which is
being led by community and advanced by Councilwoman Amanda P. Sandoval, who represents my
district. La Raza Park has deep cultural ties in the Northside and was a vital part of the Chicano
Movement in Denver. Following the name change from Columbus Park to La Raza Park in December
2020, there was a deep desire from the surrounding Hispanic community to acknowledge the
importance of this community space during Denver’s history. The recommendation to landmark La
Raza Park also came from our department of Community Planning & Development's first-of-its-kind
Historic Context Study, Nuestra Historias: Mexican American/Chicano/ Latino Histories in Denver,

La Raza Park is in the heart of the Sunnyside neighborhood in District 1. Within the park, you will find
some very distinct features such as the Kiosko, the only one in Denver, the “El Viaje” or The Journey
mural found on the Kiosko’s ceiling painted by Denver artist David Ocelotl Garcia, the Plaza de la
Raza, and the “La Raza Unida” sculpture by the world-famous artist Emanuel Martinez. La Raza Park
is home to many community activities such as Día De Los Muertos, Xupantla (the Summer Solstice),
La Raza Park Day, quinceañera festivities, and family picnics.  

The historic designation of La Raza Park will ensure the preservation of its vast history—its historic
significance will be part of Denver and the Northside community for years to come. As mentioned in
the application, “La Raza Park has been the beating heart of generations of Denverites... The
significance of the park transcends its physical characteristics and has truly come to represent the
Northside and Denver’s wider Latino/Chicano communities.” 

Thank you for your consideration. I ask again for your vote in favor of the historic nomination of La
Raza Park.  

Sincerely,  

Alejandra X. Castañeda

[she/her/ella]

3134 W. 40th Ave – Denver, CO 80211
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https://www.denvergov.org/files/assets/public/community-planning-and-development/documents/landmark-preservation/historic-context/nuestrashistoriascontext_en.pdf


From: Meredith Levy- PRAB
To: District 1 Comments; Landmark - Community Planning and Development; dencc - City Council; Planningboard -

CPD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] La Raza Park Designation Support
Date: Monday, May 1, 2023 12:11:15 PM
Attachments: LaRazaParkDesignationSupport.pdf

Hi,
Attached is my letter of support for the La Raza Park Designation.

Thanks,
Meredith

Meredith Levy
Denver Parks and Recreation Advisory Board / District 5
303-815-5934

mailto:meredithprab@gmail.com
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 May 1, 2023 
 Re: La Raza Park Historic Designation 


 Dear Members of the Denver City Council, Planning Board, and Landmark Preservation 
 Commission, 


 My name is Meredith Levy and I serve as District 5’s Appointee to the Denver Parks and 
 Recreation Advisory Board. 


 I am offering this letter to show my support of the historic designation of La Raza Park which is 
 being led by the community and advanced by Councilwoman Amanda P. Sandoval. La Raza 
 Park has deep cultural ties in the Northside and was a vital part of the Chicano Movement in 
 Denver. 


 Following the name change from Columbus Park to La Raza Park in December 2020, there was 
 a deep desire from the community to formally acknowledge the importance of La Raza Park 
 during Denver’s entire history. The recommendation to Landmark La Raza Park also came from 
 Community Planning and Developments, first-ever Historic Context Study, Nuestra Historias: 
 Mexican American/Chicano/Latino Histories in Denver. 


 La Raza Park is in the heart of the Sunnyside neighborhood. Within the park, you will find some 
 very distinct features such as the Kiosko, the only one in Denver, the “El Viaje” or The Journey 
 mural found on the Kiosko’s ceiling painted by Denver artist David Ocelotl Garcia. The Plaza 
 de la Raza, and “La Raza Unida” sculpture by the world-famous artist Emanuel Martinez, La 
 Raza Park serves as home to many community activities such as Dia De Los Muertos, Xupantla 
 (the Summer Solstice), La Raza Park Day, quinceaneras, and family picnics. 


 The historic designation of La Raza Park will ensure the vast history of the park will be 
 preserved and the culture and the historic significance will be part of Denver and the Northside 
 community forever. As mentioned in the application, “La Raza Park has been the beating heart 
 of generations of Denverites. The significance of the park transcends its physical characteristics 
 and has truly come to represent the Northside and Denver’s wider Latino/Chicano 
 communities.” 


 Thank you for your consideration and we ask again you vote in favor of the historic nomination 
 of La Raza Park. 


 Sincerely, 
 Meredith Levy 
 Denver Parks and Recreation Advisory Board 







From: Chandi Aldena
To: District 1 Comments; Landmark - Community Planning and Development; dencc - City Council; Planningboard -

CPD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] La Raza Park Historic Designation
Date: Monday, May 1, 2023 3:25:55 PM
Attachments: Letter of Support_La Raza Park_C.Aldena-Somerville_PRAB.pdf

Dear Members of the Denver City Council, Planning Board, and Landmark Preservation
Commission,

I am submitting a letter of support for the historic designation of La Raza Park. Please find it
attached to this email. Thank you for your consideration on voting to designate this important
community park. 

Sincerely,
Chandi Aldena-Somerville
Chair, Denver Parks & Recreation Advisory Board
Representing Councilwoman Robin Kniech, At Large

mailto:caldena.prab@gmail.com
mailto:District1@denvergov.org
mailto:Landmark@denvergov.org
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May 1, 2023 


Re:  La Raza Park Historic Designation 


Dear Members of the Denver City Council, Planning Board, and Landmark Preservation 
Commission, 


I am offering this letter to show my individual support of the historic designation of La Raza 
Park, an effort led by the community and advanced by Councilwoman Amanda P. Sandoval. As 
a vital part of the Chicano Movement in Denver, La Raza Park has deep cultural ties for the 
Northside community. Following the name change from Columbus Park to La Raza Park in 
December 2020, there was a strong desire from the community to formally acknowledge the 
importance of La Raza Park in the history of Denver. The recommendation to Landmark La Raza 
Park also came from Community Planning and Development’s first-ever Historic Context Study, 
Nuestra Historias: Mexican American/Chicano/Latino Histories in Denver. 


La Raza Park is the heart of the Sunnyside neighborhood. Full of unique cultural features, the 
park includes a Kiosko – the only one in Denver, the “El Viaje” or “The Journey” mural found 
on the Kiosko’s ceiling painted by Denver artist David Ocelotl Garcia, as well as the Plaza de la 
Raza and “La Raza Unida” sculpture by the world-famous artist Emanuel Martinez. Host to 
community activities throughout the year, La Raza Park plays a central role for community 
events including Dia De Los Muertos, Xupantla (the Summer Solstice), La Raza Park Day, and 
smaller family events such as quinceaneras and family picnics.  


The historic designation of La Raza Park will ensure the preservation of the vibrant and 
extensive history of the park, and the cultural and the historic significance that it has and 
continues to play in Denver and the Northside community for generations to come. As 
mentioned in the application, “La Raza Park has been the beating heart of generations of 
Denverites. The significance of the park transcends its physical characteristics and has truly 
come to represent the Northside and Denver’s wider Latino/Chicano communities.” 


Thank you for your consideration and I ask again for your vote in favor of the historic 
designation of La Raza Park. 


 


Sincerely, 


 


Chandi Aldena-Somerville 


Chair, Denver Parks & Recreation Advisory Board  


Representing Councilwoman Robin Kniech, At Large 







From: Florence Navarro
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] La Raza Park Historic Designation
Date: Friday, April 28, 2023 12:30:15 PM
Attachments: img003.pdf

Here is my letter of support for the Historic Preservation and
Designation of La Raza Park.
 
Thank you,
Florence Navarro

mailto:frnavarro@comcast.net
mailto:dencc@denvergov.org



April 27, 2023


Re:  La Raza Park Historic Designation


Dear Members of the Denver City Council, Planning Board, and Landmark Preservation
Commission,


My name is Florence Navarro, a lifetime resident of North Denver and serve as a Mayoral
Appointee to the Denver Parks and Recreation Advisory Board.   This is truly a unique
opportunity to preserve a piece of my neighborhood forever and I am whole heartedly offering
this letter to show my support of the historic designation of La Raza Park.   This effort is being
led by community and advanced by Councilwoman Amanda P.  Sandoval.  La Raza Park has
deep cultural ties in the Northside and was a vital part of the Chicano Movement in Denver.
Following the name change from Columbus Park to La Raza Park in December 2020, there was
a deep desire from the community to formally acknowledge the importance of La Raza Park
during Denver's entire history.   The recommendation to Landmark La Raza Park also came from
Community Planning and Developments, first-ever Historic Context Study, IVc!esfr¢ Zzz.szor7.czs..
Mexican American/Chicano/Latino Histories in Denwer.


La Raza Park is in the heart of the Surmyside neighborhood.  Within the park, you will find some
very distinct features such as the Kiosko, the only one in Denver, the "EI Viaje" or The Journey
mural found on the Kiosko's ceiling painted by Denver artist David Ocelotl Garcia.   The Plaza
de la Raza, and "La Raza Unida" sculpture by the world-famous artist Emanuel Martinez, La
Raza Park serves as home to many community activities such as Dia De Los Muertos, Xupantla


(the Summer Solstice), La Raza Park Day, quinceaneras, and family picnics.


The historic designation of La Raza Park will ensure the vast history of the park will be


preserved and the culture and the historic significance will be part of Denver and the Northside
community forever.   As mentioned in the application, "La Raza Park has been the beating heart
of generations of Denverites.   The significance of the park transcends its physical characteristics
and has truly come to represent the Northside and Denver's wider Latino/Chicano communities."


Thank you for your consideration and we ask again you vote in favor of the historic nomination
of La Raza Park.


Sincerely,


4rJZJJut C* f2    /I Cut c-Lfu~i2-c=`


Florence R. Navarro
Denver Parks and Recreation Advisory Board Mayoral Appointee
2728 West 39th Avenue, Denver







From: Katie Barajas
To: Landmark - Community Planning and Development; Planningboard - CPD; dencc - City Council; District 1

Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] La Raza Park Historic Designation
Date: Friday, April 21, 2023 9:58:53 AM
Attachments: Letter of Support - La Raza Park Historic Designation.docx

Hello,

Please see attached my letter of support. 

Thank you, 
Katie

mailto:katie.k.barajas@gmail.com
mailto:Landmark@denvergov.org
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April 21, 2023  

 
Re: La Raza Park Historic Designation 
 

Dear Members of the Denver City Council, Planning Board, and Landmark Preservation Commission, 

 

I am offering this letter to show my support of the historic designation of La Raza Park which is being led by community and advanced by Councilwoman Amanda P. Sandoval. La Raza Park has deep cultural ties in the Northside and was a vital part of the Chicano Movement in Denver. Following the name change from Columbus Park to La Raza Park in December 2020, there was a deep desire from the community to formally acknowledge the importance of La Raza Park during Denver’s entire history. The recommendation to Landmark La Raza Park also came from Community Planning and Developments, first-ever Historic Context Study, Nuestra Historias: Mexican American/Chicano/ Latino Histories in Denver.  

 

La Raza Park is in the heart of the Sunnyside neighborhood. Within the park, you will find some very distinct features such as the Kiosko, the only one in Denver, the “El Viaje” or The Journey mural found on the Kiosko’s ceiling painted by Denver artist David Ocelotl Garcia, the Plaza de la Raza, and “La Raza Unida” sculpture by the world-famous artist Emanuel Martinez. La Raza Park serves as home to many community activities such as Dia De Los Muertos, Xupantla (the Summer Solstice), La Raza Park Day, quinceaneras, and family picnics.  

  

The historic designation of La Raza Park will ensure the vast history of the park will be preserved and the culture and the historic significance will be part of Denver and the Northside community forever. As mentioned in the application, “La Raza Park has been the beating heart of generations of Denverites... The significance of the park transcends its physical characteristics and has truly come to represent the Northside and Denver’s wider Latino/Chicano communities.” 

 

Thank you for your consideration and we ask again you vote in favor of the historic nomination of La Raza Park.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Katie Barajas 



From: Amy Razzaque
To: Landmark - Community Planning and Development; Planningboard - CPD; dencc - City Council; District 1

Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] La Raza Park Historic Designation
Date: Monday, April 17, 2023 10:46:23 AM

April 17, 2023  
Re: La Raza Park Historic Designation 
 
Dear Members of the Denver City Council, Planning Board, and Landmark Preservation 
Commission, 
 
I send you this letter today to convey my support of the historic designation of La Raza Park. 
This effort is being advanced by Councilwoman Amanda P. Sandoval, it is being led by and 
for our community. La Raza Park has deep cultural ties in the Northside and was a vital part of 
the Chicano Movement in Denver. Following the name change from Columbus Park to La 
Raza Park in December 2020, there was a deep desire from the community to formally 
acknowledge the importance of La Raza Park throughout Denver’s history. The 
recommendation to Landmark La Raza Park also came from Community Planning and 
Development's, first-ever Historic Context Study, Nuestra Historias: Mexican 
American/Chicano/ Latino Histories in Denver.  
 
La Raza Park is in the heart of the Sunnyside neighborhood. Within the park, you will find 
some very distinct features such as the Kiosko, the only one in Denver, the “El Viaje” or The 
Journey mural found on the Kiosko’s ceiling painted by Denver artist David Ocelotl Garcia, 
the Plaza de la Raza, and “La Raza Unida” sculpture by the world-famous artist Emanuel 
Martinez. La Raza Park serves as home to many community activities such as Dia De Los 
Muertos, Xupantla (the Summer Solstice), La Raza Park Day, quinceaneras, and family 
picnics.  
  
The historic designation of La Raza Park will ensure the robust history of the park will be 
preserved so the culture and the historic significance will be part of Denver and the Northside 
community forever. As mentioned in the application, “La Raza Park has been the beating heart 
of generations of Denverites... The significance of the park transcends its physical 
characteristics and has truly come to represent the Northside and Denver’s wider 
Latino/Chicano communities.” 
 
Thank you for your consideration and I ask that you vote in favor of the historic nomination of 
La Raza Park.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dr. Rana (Amy) Razzaque

mailto:amyrazz37@gmail.com
mailto:Landmark@denvergov.org
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mailto:District1@denvergov.org
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Pronouns: she/her/hers
Director of Opportunity, Access & Inclusion, Englewood Schools
District 7 Parks and Recreation Advisory Board
District 7 STAR Community Advisory Committee
406 W Jewell Ave. Denver, CO 80223
amyrazz37@gmail.com  
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From: Keziah Chavez
To: Landmark - Community Planning and Development; dencc - City Council; Planningboard - CPD; District 1

Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] La Raza Park Historic Designation
Date: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 10:42:30 PM

May 3, 2023  
 
Re: La Raza Park Historic Designation 
 
Dear Members of the Denver City Council, Planning Board, and Landmark Preservation
Commission, 
 
I am offering this letter to show my support of the historic designation of La Raza Park which
is being led by community and advanced by Councilwoman Amanda P. Sandoval. La Raza
Park has deep cultural ties in the Northside and was a vital part of the Chicano Movement in
Denver. Following the name change from Columbus Park to La Raza Park in December 2020,
there was a deep desire from the community to formally acknowledge the importance of La
Raza Park during Denver’s entire history. The recommendation to Landmark La Raza Park
also came from Community Planning and Developments, first-ever Historic Context Study,
Nuestra Historias: Mexican American/Chicano/ Latino Histories in Denver.  
 
La Raza Park is in the heart of the Sunnyside neighborhood. Within the park, you will find
some very distinct features such as the Kiosko, the only one in Denver, the “El Viaje” or The
Journey mural found on the Kiosko’s ceiling painted by Denver artist David Ocelotl Garcia,
the Plaza de la Raza, and “La Raza Unida” sculpture by the world-famous artist Emanuel
Martinez. La Raza Park serves as home to many community activities such as Dia De Los
Muertos, Xupantla (the Summer Solstice), La Raza Park Day, quinceaneras, and family
picnics.  
  
The historic designation of La Raza Park will ensure the vast history of the park will be
preserved and the culture and the historic significance will be part of Denver and the
Northside community forever. As mentioned in the application, “La Raza Park has been the
beating heart of generations of Denverites... The significance of the park transcends its
physical characteristics and has truly come to represent the Northside and Denver’s wider
Latino/Chicano communities.” I grew up at this park, as well as my mother, and now I am
raising my kids to know the significance and love we have for the park and community. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and we ask again you vote in favor of the historic
nomination of La Raza Park.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 Keziah Chavez, Lifelong resident of North Denver

2800 Osceola Street #125
Denver, CO 80212

mailto:keziahchavez333@gmail.com
mailto:Landmark@denvergov.org
mailto:dencc@denvergov.org
mailto:planningboard2@denvergov.org
mailto:District1@denvergov.org
mailto:District1@denvergov.org


From: Lauri Keener
To: Landmark - Community Planning and Development; Planningboard - CPD; dencc - City Council; District 1

Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] La Raza Park
Date: Saturday, April 15, 2023 8:04:59 AM

April 15, 2023  

Re: La Raza Park Historic Designation 
 
Dear Members of the Denver City Council, Planning Board, and Landmark Preservation 
Commission, 
 
I am offering this letter to show my support of the historic designation of La Raza Park which 
is being led by community and advanced by Councilwoman Amanda P. Sandoval. La Raza 
Park has deep cultural ties in the Northside and was a vital part of the Chicano Movement in 
Denver. Following the name change from Columbus Park to La Raza Park in December 2020, 
there was a deep desire from the community to formally acknowledge the importance of La 
Raza Park during Denver’s entire history. The recommendation to Landmark La Raza Park 
also came from Community Planning and Developments, first-ever Historic Context Study, 
Nuestra Historias: Mexican American/Chicano/ Latino Histories in Denver.  
 
La Raza Park is in the heart of the Sunnyside neighborhood. Within the park, you will find 
some very distinct features such as the Kiosko, the only one in Denver, the “El Viaje” or The 
Journey mural found on the Kiosko’s ceiling painted by Denver artist David Ocelotl Garcia, 
the Plaza de la Raza, and “La Raza Unida” sculpture by the world-famous artist Emanuel 
Martinez. La Raza Park serves as home to many community activities such as Dia De Los 
Muertos, Xupantla (the Summer Solstice), La Raza Park Day, quinceaneras, and family 
picnics.  
  
The historic designation of La Raza Park will ensure the vast history of the park will be 
preserved and the culture and the historic significance will be part of Denver and the 
Northside community forever. As mentioned in the application, “La Raza Park has been the 
beating heart of generations of Denverites... The significance of the park transcends its 
physical characteristics and has truly come to represent the Northside and Denver’s wider 
Latino/Chicano communities.” 
 
Thank you for your consideration and we ask again you vote in favor of the historic 
nomination of La Raza Park.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 Lauri Keener

mailto:laurikeenerart@gmail.com
mailto:Landmark@denvergov.org
mailto:planningboard2@denvergov.org
mailto:dencc@denvergov.org
mailto:District1@denvergov.org
mailto:District1@denvergov.org


3118 Franklin St
Denver, CO 80205

-- 
Lauri Keener
www.laurikeener.weebly.com
303-396-5739
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From: Callie Ludwig
To: Landmark - Community Planning and Development; Planningboard - CPD; dencc - City Council; District 1

Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] La Raza Park
Date: Sunday, April 30, 2023 1:59:10 PM

April 30, 2023  

Re: La Raza Park Historic Designation 
 
Dear Members of the Denver City Council, Planning Board, and Landmark Preservation 
Commission, 
 
I am offering this letter to show my support of the historic designation of La Raza Park which 
is being led by community and advanced by Councilwoman Amanda P. Sandoval. La Raza 
Park has deep cultural ties in the Northside and was a vital part of the Chicano Movement in 
Denver. Following the name change from Columbus Park to La Raza Park in December 2020, 
there was a deep desire from the community to formally acknowledge the importance of La 
Raza Park during Denver’s entire history. The recommendation to Landmark La Raza Park 
also came from Community Planning and Developments, first-ever Historic Context Study, 
Nuestra Historias: Mexican American/Chicano/ Latino Histories in Denver.  
 
La Raza Park is in the heart of the Sunnyside neighborhood. Within the park, you will find 
some very distinct features such as the Kiosko, the only one in Denver, the “El Viaje” or The 
Journey mural found on the Kiosko’s ceiling painted by Denver artist David Ocelotl Garcia, 
the Plaza de la Raza, and “La Raza Unida” sculpture by the world-famous artist Emanuel 
Martinez. La Raza Park serves as home to many community activities such as Dia De Los 
Muertos, Xupantla (the Summer Solstice), La Raza Park Day, quinceaneras, and family 
picnics.  
  
The historic designation of La Raza Park will ensure the vast history of the park will be 
preserved and the culture and the historic significance will be part of Denver and the 
Northside community forever. As mentioned in the application, “La Raza Park has been the 
beating heart of generations of Denverites... The significance of the park transcends its 
physical characteristics and has truly come to represent the Northside and Denver’s wider 
Latino/Chicano communities.” 
 
Thank you for your consideration and we ask again you vote in favor of the historic 
nomination of La Raza Park.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

mailto:callieludwig13@gmail.com
mailto:Landmark@denvergov.org
mailto:planningboard2@denvergov.org
mailto:dencc@denvergov.org
mailto:District1@denvergov.org
mailto:District1@denvergov.org


Callie Ludwig
3006 W. Union Ave.
Denver, CO 80110



From: Rose Pejman
To: Landmark - Community Planning and Development; Planningboard - CPD; dencc - City Council; District 1

Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Letter of Support : La Raza Park
Date: Saturday, April 15, 2023 12:19:37 PM
Attachments: _Letter of Support Template - La Raza Park Historic Designation.pdf

Greetings,

I am a community member that deeply respects La Raza Park's application to become a historical
designation. This land was taken from Indigenous/Chicano people and it is the only respectable move to
show as much pride and honor in taking the steps to show the rest of our communities the land that is
rightfully theirs.

Thank you! 

mailto:rose.pejman@yahoo.com
mailto:Landmark@denvergov.org
mailto:planningboard2@denvergov.org
mailto:dencc@denvergov.org
mailto:District1@denvergov.org
mailto:District1@denvergov.org



April 15, 2023


Re: La Raza Park Historic Designation


Dear Members of the Denver City Council, Planning Board, and Landmark Preservation
Commission,


I am offering this letter to show my support of the historic designation of La Raza Park which is
being led by community and advanced by Councilwoman Amanda P. Sandoval. La Raza Park
has deep cultural ties in the Northside and was a vital part of the Chicano Movement in Denver.
Following the name change from Columbus Park to La Raza Park in December 2020, there was
a deep desire from the community to formally acknowledge the importance of La Raza Park
during Denver’s entire history. The recommendation to Landmark La Raza Park also came from
Community Planning and Developments, first-ever Historic Context Study, Nuestra Historias:
Mexican American/Chicano/ Latino Histories in Denver.


La Raza Park is in the heart of the Sunnyside neighborhood. Within the park, you will find some
very distinct features such as the Kiosko, the only one in Denver, the “El Viaje” or The Journey
mural found on the Kiosko’s ceiling painted by Denver artist David Ocelotl Garcia, the Plaza de
la Raza, and “La Raza Unida” sculpture by the world-famous artist Emanuel Martinez. La Raza
Park serves as home to many community activities such as Dia De Los Muertos, Xupantla (the
Summer Solstice), La Raza Park Day, quinceaneras, and family picnics.


The historic designation of La Raza Park will ensure the vast history of the park will be
preserved and the culture and the historic significance will be part of Denver and the Northside
community forever. As mentioned in the application, “La Raza Park has been the beating heart of
generations of Denverites... The significance of the park transcends its physical characteristics
and has truly come to represent the Northside and Denver’s wider Latino/Chicano communities.”


Thank you for your consideration and we ask again you vote in favor of the historic nomination
of La Raza Park.


Sincerely,


Rose Pejman
1241 N Pennsylvania St
Denver, CO 80203







From: Allen Cowgill
To: Landmark - Community Planning and Development; Planningboard - CPD; dencc - City Council; District 1

Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please support La Raza Park Historic Designation
Date: Monday, April 17, 2023 12:09:14 PM

April 17, 2023  

Re: La Raza Park Historic Designation 
 
Dear Members of the Denver City Council, Planning Board, and Landmark 
Preservation Commission, 
 
As a North Denver resident for 17 years, I am offering this letter to show my support 
of the historic designation of La Raza Park. So much of North Denver’s history has 
been erased by the movement of community members that have been displaced from 
the community along with the destruction of many of their homes, business, and 
community gathering places.  It is so important that we preserve the history of North 
Denver, and La Raza Park is a place that personifies the history of the 
neighborhood.  

This is being led by the community and advanced by Councilwoman Amanda P. 
Sandoval. La Raza Park has deep cultural ties in the Northside and was a vital part of 
the Chicano Movement in Denver. Following the name change from Columbus Park 
to La Raza Park in December 2020, there was a deep desire from the community to 
formally acknowledge the importance of La Raza Park during Denver’s entire history. 
The recommendation to Landmark La Raza Park also came from Community 
Planning and Developments, first-ever Historic Context Study, Nuestra Historias: 
Mexican American/Chicano/ Latino Histories in Denver.  
  
The historic designation of La Raza Park will ensure the vast history of the park will 
be preserved and the culture and the historic significance will be part of Denver and 
the Northside community forever. As mentioned in the application, “La Raza Park has 
been the beating heart of generations of Denverites... The significance of the park 
transcends its physical characteristics and has truly come to represent the Northside 
and Denver’s wider Latino/Chicano communities.”  It has been a place for community 
to gather, protest, celebrate, and so much more.   
 
Thank you for your consideration and we ask again you vote in favor of the historic 
nomination of La Raza Park.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

mailto:allencowgill@gmail.com
mailto:Landmark@denvergov.org
mailto:planningboard2@denvergov.org
mailto:dencc@denvergov.org
mailto:District1@denvergov.org
mailto:District1@denvergov.org


Allen 

Allen Cowgill
2152 Newton St.
Denver, CO 80211 303.518.6810



From: MilindaS
To: Landmark - Community Planning and Development; Planningboard - CPD; dencc - City Council; District 1

Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Recognize the significance of La Raza Park throughout Denver"s history
Date: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 9:40:10 AM
Attachments: image001.png
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April 18.docx

Re: La Raza Park Historic Designation 
 
Dear Members of the Denver City Council, Planning Board, and Landmark Preservation
Commission, 
 
I am offering this letter to show my support of the historic designation of La Raza Park which
is being led by community and advanced by Councilwoman Amanda P. Sandoval. La Raza
Park has deep cultural ties in the Northside and was a vital part of the Chicano Movement in
Denver. Following the name change from Columbus Park to La Raza Park in December 2020,
there was a deep desire from the community to formally acknowledge the importance of La
Raza Park during Denver’s entire history. The recommendation to Landmark La Raza Park
also came from Community Planning and Developments, first-ever Historic Context Study,
Nuestra Historias: Mexican American/Chicano/ Latino Histories in Denver.  
 
La Raza Park is in the heart of the Sunnyside neighborhood. Within the park, you will find
some very distinct features such as the Kiosko, the only one in Denver, the “El Viaje” or The
Journey mural found on the Kiosko’s ceiling painted by Denver artist David Ocelotl Garcia,
the Plaza de la Raza, and “La Raza Unida” sculpture by the world-famous artist Emanuel
Martinez. La Raza Park serves as home to many community activities such as Dia De Los
Muertos, Xupantla (the Summer Solstice), La Raza Park Day, quinceaneras, and family
picnics.  
  
The historic designation of La Raza Park will ensure the vast history of the park will be
preserved and the culture and the historic significance will be part of Denver and the
Northside community forever. As mentioned in the application, “La Raza Park has been the
beating heart of generations of Denverites... The significance of the park transcends its
physical characteristics and has truly come to represent the Northside and Denver’s wider
Latino/Chicano communities.” 
 
Thank you for your consideration and we ask again you vote in favor of the historic
nomination of La Raza Park.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Milinda Sandoval
 
Thank you,

mailto:MilindaS@serviciosdelaraza.org
mailto:Landmark@denvergov.org
mailto:planningboard2@denvergov.org
mailto:dencc@denvergov.org
mailto:District1@denvergov.org
mailto:District1@denvergov.org
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April 18, 2023  

 
Re: La Raza Park Historic Designation 
 

Dear Members of the Denver City Council, Planning Board, and Landmark Preservation Commission, 

 

I am offering this letter to show my support of the historic designation of La Raza Park which is being led by community and advanced by Councilwoman Amanda P. Sandoval. La Raza Park has deep cultural ties in the Northside and was a vital part of the Chicano Movement in Denver. Following the name change from Columbus Park to La Raza Park in December 2020, there was a deep desire from the community to formally acknowledge the importance of La Raza Park during Denver’s entire history. The recommendation to Landmark La Raza Park also came from Community Planning and Developments, first-ever Historic Context Study, Nuestra Historias: Mexican American/Chicano/ Latino Histories in Denver.  

 

La Raza Park is in the heart of the Sunnyside neighborhood. Within the park, you will find some very distinct features such as the Kiosko, the only one in Denver, the “El Viaje” or The Journey mural found on the Kiosko’s ceiling painted by Denver artist David Ocelotl Garcia, the Plaza de la Raza, and “La Raza Unida” sculpture by the world-famous artist Emanuel Martinez. La Raza Park serves as home to many community activities such as Dia De Los Muertos, Xupantla (the Summer Solstice), La Raza Park Day, quinceaneras, and family picnics.  

  

The historic designation of La Raza Park will ensure the vast history of the park will be preserved and the culture and the historic significance will be part of Denver and the Northside community forever. As mentioned in the application, “La Raza Park has been the beating heart of generations of Denverites... The significance of the park transcends its physical characteristics and has truly come to represent the Northside and Denver’s wider Latino/Chicano communities.” 

 

Thank you for your consideration and we ask again you vote in favor of the historic nomination of La Raza Park.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Milinda Sandoval





Milinda
_________________________________
Milinda Sandoval
Accounting Clerk
Pronouns: she/her/hers/ella
milindas@serviciosdelaraza.org
Direct: (303) 953-5954
 
Servicios de La Raza
3131 W 14th Ave
Denver, CO 80204
Office: 303.458.5851
Fax: 303.455.1332
 
Servicios de La Raza | Colorado Gives 365

"We must be impatient for change. Let us remember that our
voice is a precious gift and we must use it."-Claudia Flores

 

             
 www.serviciosdelaraza.org
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responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you must not read this transmission and
that any disclosure, copying, printing, distribution or use of any of the information contained in or attached to this
transmission is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately notify the
sender by telephone or return e-mail and delete the original transmission and its attachments without reading or saving in
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From: Gina Johnson
To: Landmark - Community Planning and Development; Planningboard - CPD; dencc - City Council; District 1

Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support for La Raza Park Historic Designation
Date: Saturday, April 22, 2023 10:05:49 AM
Attachments: Letter of Support_La Raza Park Historic Designation_Gina Johnson.docx

Please find attached my letter in support of Historic Designation for La Raza Park.

Gina Johnson
355 N. Downing St. Denver

mailto:ginajohnsonucm@gmail.com
mailto:Landmark@denvergov.org
mailto:planningboard2@denvergov.org
mailto:dencc@denvergov.org
mailto:District1@denvergov.org
mailto:District1@denvergov.org

April 22, 2023  

 
Re: La Raza Park Historic Designation 
 

Dear Members of the Denver City Council, Planning Board, and Landmark Preservation Commission, 

 

I am offering this letter to show my support of the historic designation of La Raza Park which is being led by community and advanced by Councilwoman Amanda P. Sandoval. La Raza Park has deep cultural ties in the Northside and was a vital part of the Chicano Movement in Denver. I was excited to support the renaming of the park to La Raza Park to better reflect its history and significance to the people of Denver. Following the name change from Columbus Park to La Raza Park in December 2020, there was a deep desire from the community to formally acknowledge the importance of La Raza Park during Denver’s entire history. The recommendation to Landmark La Raza Park also came from Community Planning and Developments, first-ever Historic Context Study, Nuestra Historias: Mexican American/Chicano/ Latino Histories in Denver.  

 

La Raza Park is in the heart of the Sunnyside neighborhood. Within the park, you will find some very distinct features such as the Kiosko, the only one in Denver, the “El Viaje” or The Journey mural found on the Kiosko’s ceiling painted by Denver artist David Ocelotl Garcia, the Plaza de la Raza, and “La Raza Unida” sculpture by the world-famous artist Emanuel Martinez. La Raza Park serves as home to many community activities such as Dia De Los Muertos, Xupantla (the Summer Solstice), La Raza Park Day, quinceaneras, and family picnics.  

  

The historic designation of La Raza Park will ensure the vast history of the park will be preserved and the culture and the historic significance will be part of Denver and the Northside community forever. As mentioned in the application, “La Raza Park has been the beating heart of generations of Denverites... The significance of the park transcends its physical characteristics and has truly come to represent the Northside and Denver’s wider Latino/Chicano communities.” 

 

Thank you for your consideration and we ask again you vote in favor of the historic nomination of La Raza Park.  

  

Sincerely,  
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Gina Johnson

355 N. Downing St., Denver

ginajohnsonucm@gmail.com 
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From: Trupti Suthar
To: District 1 Comments; Landmark - Community Planning and Development; Planningboard - CPD; dencc - City

Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support for LaRaza Park Historic Designation
Date: Monday, May 1, 2023 9:45:15 AM
Attachments: LaRazaSupport_050123.docx

On behalf of Sunnyside United Neighbors, Inc (SUNI), I offer the attached letter of support
for this designation.

Thanks,
Trupti Suthar
SUNI Board Chair
4223 Tejon St, Denver, CO 80211

mailto:wannafly.suthar@gmail.com
mailto:District1@denvergov.org
mailto:Landmark@denvergov.org
mailto:planningboard2@denvergov.org
mailto:dencc@denvergov.org
mailto:dencc@denvergov.org
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SUNNYSIDE UNITED NEIGHBORS, INC | PO BOX 11181 | DENVER 80211





May 1, 2023  

 
Re: La Raza Park Historic Designation 
 

Dear Members of the Denver City Council, Planning Board, and Landmark Preservation Commission, 

 

I am offering this letter to show my support of the historic designation of La Raza Park which is being led by community and advanced by Councilwoman Amanda P. Sandoval. La Raza Park has deep cultural ties in the Northside and was a vital part of the Chicano Movement in Denver. Following the name change from Columbus Park to La Raza Park in December 2020, there was a deep desire from the community to formally acknowledge the importance of La Raza Park during Denver’s entire history. The recommendation to Landmark La Raza Park also came from Community Planning and Developments, first-ever Historic Context Study, Nuestra Historias: Mexican American/Chicano/ Latino Histories in Denver.  

 

La Raza Park is in the heart of the Sunnyside neighborhood. Within the park, you will find some very distinct features such as the Kiosko, the only one in Denver, the “El Viaje” or The Journey mural found on the Kiosko’s ceiling painted by Denver artist David Ocelotl Garcia, the Plaza de la Raza, and “La Raza Unida” sculpture by the world-famous artist Emanuel Martinez. La Raza Park serves as home to many community activities such as Dia De Los Muertos, Xupantla (the Summer Solstice), La Raza Park Day, quinceaneras, and family picnics.  

  

The historic designation of La Raza Park will ensure the vast history of the park will be preserved and the culture and the historic significance will be part of Denver and the Northside community forever. As mentioned in the application, “La Raza Park has been the beating heart of generations of Denverites... The significance of the park transcends its physical characteristics and has truly come to represent the Northside and Denver’s wider Latino/Chicano communities.” 

 

Thank you for your consideration and we ask again you vote in favor of the historic nomination of La Raza Park.  

 

Sincerely,  

Trupti Suthar on behalf of Sunnyside United Neighbors, Inc 



www.SunnysideUnited.org

Sunnyside United Neighbors Inc. (SUNI) is a registered 501(c)(3) non-profit 
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This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.

     Report Suspicious     ‌

From: Denver City Council CORA Request
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: Denver City Council Meeting Monday 6-26-23 Making- Denver LaRaza Park A- Landmark-2023
Date: Monday, June 26, 2023 9:25:24 AM
Attachments: New elected 2023 Mayor the Honorable Mr.docx

 
 

From: tommyray sena <tommyrays@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Sunday, June 25, 2023 9:45 AM
To: Torres, Jamie C. - CC XA1405 President Denver City Council <Jamie.Torres@denvergov.org>;
District 1 Comments <District1@denvergov.org>; Denver City Council CORA Request
<CouncilCORA@denvergov.org>; Deborah Ortega - Councilwoman At Large
<OrtegaAtLarge@Denvergov.org>; Gilmore, Stacie M. - CC XA1404 Member Denver City Council
<Stacie.Gilmore@denvergov.org>; District 9 <District9@denvergov.org>; Flynn, Kevin J. - CC
Member District 2 Denver City Council <Kevin.Flynn@denvergov.org>; Black, Kendra A. - CC Member
District 4 Denver City Council <Kendra.Black@denvergov.org>; City Council District 5
<DenverCouncil5@denvergov.org>; dencc - City Council <dencc@denvergov.org>; Landmark -
Community Planning and Development <Landmark@denvergov.org>; TommyRay Sena
<tommyrays@yahoo.com>; Dierschow, Becca - CPD City Planner Senior
<Becca.Dierschow@denvergov.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Denver City Council Meeting Monday 6-26-23 Making- Denver LaRaza Park A-
Landmark-2023
 
Hello my name is TommyRay Sena, 720-366-8278, please help me making sure that all Denver City Council Members & all Landmark Commissioners gets a copy of my attachment please I live and take care of my 86 year old mother around the same
ZjQcmQRYFpfptBannerStart

ZjQcmQRYFpfptBannerEnd

Hello my name is TommyRay Sena, 720-366-8278,  please help me making sure that all
Denver City Council Members & all Landmark Commissioners gets a copy of my attachment
please I live and take care of my 86 year old mother around the same time of meeting I give
my mother her medication and dinner please help me making sure all Mayoral elected
Landmark Commissioners & All Newly Elected & Present 2023 City Council Members gets a
copy, may god bless you & enjoy your great week ahead! Much respect and appreciation!
TommyRay Sena
 
 
 
'Live Life, Don't Let Life Live You' TommyRay Sena, Denver Latino Commission
Mayoral Appointee 2023  Perseverance: Persistence: Patience: & "Prevailing"
with a blessing!

https://us-phishalarm-ewt.proofpoint.com/EWT/v1/M87Ej6RJKlw!i2PGgYP96Pj9rQcW_SQ-Ja_rKRhHpSm1y-Xc3mTus94p4X0r5eEeJ-ten9mkNurXHl8QyYzYN0waWLGJnl4n2bN6WhlGahgWYhkiDIs$
mailto:CouncilCORA@denvergov.org
mailto:dencc@denvergov.org

To-Our- Denver Mayor the honorable Mr. Michael Hancock & New elected Mayor the Honorable Mr. Mike Johnston sir! & As Well as Our- Newly Elected & Present City of Denver Council Members Who Server the Greater Good of  Denver & All of Its Citizens, This Message is to All Landmark Commissioners, I am here asking for your support as well as YOUR VOTE YES Not Only for Those Who Live in The Greater North West Denver Community Neighborhood & Business’s! For All of Denver making a vibrant historic City & Beyond its vision!



On behalf as a newly elected 2023 Denver Latino Commissioner TommyRay Sena,

Commissioner I support and endorse this remarkable future historically LaRaza Park to be a 

Denver Landmark 2023 & Beyond! It’s been a park for community- strengthen, empowerment, social equality, togetherness serving as a sanctuary & gathering for the 

Denver Latino Community & All of Denver citizens on many critical issues in civil rights and social justice & 

Equality inclusion & diversity as a platform voice & voter! Si Se Puede. I am a native of North Denver since Day One!

Grew up across the street from Sloan’s Lake in the Denver Jewish community! I personally thank you Leaders, We Ask YOU! Vote Yes! 

To Our Vibrant Mayor & All City of Denver Council-members & Denver Landmark Commissioners! Much Respect & Appreciation to you and sincerely, to the Community of Denver & it’s citizens in our North West Denver neighborhood! ASKING FOR YOUR VOICE & VOTE IN SUPPORTING! IN  Making- History! IN-Name Denver’s LaRaza Park a Denver- Landmark 2023 & Beyond For All of Denver & It’s Citizens! The Late Willie Velasquez, once said! “Su Voto Es Su Voz! “Your Vote Is Your Voice” Thank you! Your Vote Is Our Voice!





From: District 1 Comments
To: Landmark - Community Planning and Development; Planningboard - CPD; dencc - City Council;

frnavarro@comcast.net
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] La Raza Park Historic Designation
Date: Friday, April 28, 2023 12:36:43 PM
Attachments: img003.pdf
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Thank you, Flo, for sharing your support!
 
Take care,
Gina
 

Gina Volpe | Senior Council Aide  
Office of Councilwoman Amanda P. Sandoval
Council District 1, NW Denver 
(720) 337-7701 | 1810 Platte St. Denver 
 

 
DISCOVER YOUR CITY | 311 |  denvergov.org |  Denver 8 TV | Website  |  Facebook  | Sign up for our Newsletter
 
*Correspondence with this office is an open record under the Colorado Open Records Act and must be made available to
anyone requesting it unless the correspondence clearly states or implies a request for confidentiality.  Please expressly indicate
whether you wish for your communication to remain confidential. 
 
 
 
 

From: Florence Navarro <frnavarro@comcast.net> 
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2023 12:31 PM
To: District 1 Comments <District1@denvergov.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] La Raza Park Historic Designation
 

Here is my letter of support for the Historic Preservation and
Designation of La Raza Park.
 
Thank you,
Florence Navarro

mailto:District1@denvergov.org
mailto:Landmark@denvergov.org
mailto:planningboard2@denvergov.org
mailto:dencc@denvergov.org
mailto:frnavarro@comcast.net
https://denvergov.org/Government/Agencies-Departments-Offices/Denver-City-Council/Council-Members/Amanda-P.-Sandoval-Council-District-1
https://denvergov.org/Government/Agencies-Departments-Offices/Agencies-Departments-Offices-Directory/Denver-City-Council
https://www.denvergov.org/content/denvergov/en/denver-311-help-center.html
https://www.denvergov.org/Online-Services-Hub?j=714908&sfmc_sub=41172655&l=1710_HTML&u=18408348&mid=518001066&jb=1001
https://www.denvergov.org/content/denvergov/en/denver-marketing-and-media-services/denver-8/schedule.html
https://www.denvergov.org/Government/Agencies-Departments-Offices/Agencies-Departments-Offices-Directory/Denver-City-Council/Meet-the-Council-Members/Amanda-P.-Sandoval-Council-District-1
https://www.facebook.com/watch/live/?ref=watch_permalink&v=6016276365132129
http://eepurl.com/gzecR5



April 27, 2023


Re:  La Raza Park Historic Designation


Dear Members of the Denver City Council, Planning Board, and Landmark Preservation
Commission,


My name is Florence Navarro, a lifetime resident of North Denver and serve as a Mayoral
Appointee to the Denver Parks and Recreation Advisory Board.   This is truly a unique
opportunity to preserve a piece of my neighborhood forever and I am whole heartedly offering
this letter to show my support of the historic designation of La Raza Park.   This effort is being
led by community and advanced by Councilwoman Amanda P.  Sandoval.  La Raza Park has
deep cultural ties in the Northside and was a vital part of the Chicano Movement in Denver.
Following the name change from Columbus Park to La Raza Park in December 2020, there was
a deep desire from the community to formally acknowledge the importance of La Raza Park
during Denver's entire history.   The recommendation to Landmark La Raza Park also came from
Community Planning and Developments, first-ever Historic Context Study, IVc!esfr¢ Zzz.szor7.czs..
Mexican American/Chicano/Latino Histories in Denwer.


La Raza Park is in the heart of the Surmyside neighborhood.  Within the park, you will find some
very distinct features such as the Kiosko, the only one in Denver, the "EI Viaje" or The Journey
mural found on the Kiosko's ceiling painted by Denver artist David Ocelotl Garcia.   The Plaza
de la Raza, and "La Raza Unida" sculpture by the world-famous artist Emanuel Martinez, La
Raza Park serves as home to many community activities such as Dia De Los Muertos, Xupantla


(the Summer Solstice), La Raza Park Day, quinceaneras, and family picnics.


The historic designation of La Raza Park will ensure the vast history of the park will be


preserved and the culture and the historic significance will be part of Denver and the Northside
community forever.   As mentioned in the application, "La Raza Park has been the beating heart
of generations of Denverites.   The significance of the park transcends its physical characteristics
and has truly come to represent the Northside and Denver's wider Latino/Chicano communities."


Thank you for your consideration and we ask again you vote in favor of the historic nomination
of La Raza Park.


Sincerely,


4rJZJJut C* f2    /I Cut c-Lfu~i2-c=`


Florence R. Navarro
Denver Parks and Recreation Advisory Board Mayoral Appointee
2728 West 39th Avenue, Denver



















From: District 1 Comments
To: Marlene DeLaRosa
Cc: Landmark - Community Planning and Development; dencc - City Council; Planningboard - CPD
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Letter of Suppprt
Date: Monday, May 1, 2023 4:52:46 PM
Attachments: image001.png

image002.png
image003.png

Thank you, Marlene, for your support and service on PRAB.  I will make sure to share your letter with
Councilwoman Sandoval.
 
Take care,
Gina
 

Gina Volpe | Senior Council Aide  
Office of Councilwoman Amanda P. Sandoval
Council District 1, NW Denver 
(720) 337-7701 | 1810 Platte St. Denver 
 

 
DISCOVER YOUR CITY | 311 |  denvergov.org |  Denver 8 TV | Website  |  Facebook  | Sign up for our Newsletter
 
*Correspondence with this office is an open record under the Colorado Open Records Act and must be made available to
anyone requesting it unless the correspondence clearly states or implies a request for confidentiality.  Please expressly indicate
whether you wish for your communication to remain confidential. 
 
 
 
 

From: Marlene DeLaRosa <mtdelarosa.md@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 1, 2023 4:38 PM
To: District 1 Comments <District1@denvergov.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Letter of Suppprt
 
Please accept this letter of support in regard to the historic designation of La Raza Park
 
Marlene De La Rosa
720-351-1290
 
 
 
 

 Letter of support La Raza
 

mailto:District1@denvergov.org
mailto:mtdelarosa.md@gmail.com
mailto:Landmark@denvergov.org
mailto:dencc@denvergov.org
mailto:planningboard2@denvergov.org
https://denvergov.org/Government/Agencies-Departments-Offices/Denver-City-Council/Council-Members/Amanda-P.-Sandoval-Council-District-1
https://denvergov.org/Government/Agencies-Departments-Offices/Agencies-Departments-Offices-Directory/Denver-City-Council
https://www.denvergov.org/content/denvergov/en/denver-311-help-center.html
https://www.denvergov.org/Online-Services-Hub?j=714908&sfmc_sub=41172655&l=1710_HTML&u=18408348&mid=518001066&jb=1001
https://www.denvergov.org/content/denvergov/en/denver-marketing-and-media-services/denver-8/schedule.html
https://www.denvergov.org/Government/Agencies-Departments-Offices/Agencies-Departments-Offices-Directory/Denver-City-Council/Meet-the-Council-Members/Amanda-P.-Sandoval-Council-District-1
https://www.facebook.com/watch/live/?ref=watch_permalink&v=6016276365132129
http://eepurl.com/gzecR5
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/docs.google.com/document/d/1h0PpYn34IKsgewWL-e9MMZO3nalUzwzn2DfClo2DCvI/edit?usp=drive_web__;!!M87Ej6RJKlw!Uihz-6IyAjyE3JX_nqrQ2qRWLJxl0pwrEN-YJV5mkMQbvFwEMd9R8-EwnoAsUYFk7WZ2qtpo3Zybk1geZRCeQxLhRlM$
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